GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD
. GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124
‘MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL

ROBERT GIBSON

TERRY BOAZ April 12, 1976
GARY JACOBI, GLERK-TREASURER School Basement

Robert Gibson opened the meeting. All members of the Board were
present. Also present were Ernest Purvis, Janice Gibson, James Harl, Robert
Tilly, R. W. Miller, Dan Cristiani, and one visitor,

Claims were presented and approved for payment,

The treasurer's report as of March 31, 1976, shows a checking fund
balance of $12,308.25. (General $3,256,38, Localroads $657.90, Street
$5,291.93, and CCIF $3,102.04.) The Revenue Sharing checking fund has a
balance of $3,412,15,

Janice Gibson's water utility receipts for March 1976 appear to
agree with the bank statement.

Paul Walker of the Security Tank and Tower Corporation gave his
sales presentation on the job of cleaning, painting and maintenance work
on both the interior and exterior of the two water towers owned by the
Greenville Water Utility. The cost would amount to $2,100.00 on each tank,
for a total $4,200.00. His contract guaranteed the paint for a period of
three years with a twelve-year guarantee on the maintenance portion. -The
Board advised Mr. Walker to leave the contract in their possession until a
decision could be made. The Board wishes to consult with Mr, Walker's previous
customers in this area before signing the contract.

Dan Cristiani has purchased a boring machine Tn order to do drilling
under the road and difficult places of this sort for the Town. The Board has
agreed to hire Dan Cristiani to do all such jobs at the rate of $35.00 per
job - with the agreement to run for a period of one year.

The Board recognized the fact that Richard Boyd was not paid for
his labor in painting the oder of the two marshall's cars late last year.
A claim draft is being prepared for Mr. Boyd's signature and a check will be
dellvered to him in the near future. The amount concerned.is $40,00,

James Lewis, owner of seventeen acres on Pekin Road, has been given

water rights by the Board.
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April 12, 1976
School Basement

A letter from the Chairman of the Water Advisory Board, R, W,
Miller, was read by Bob Gibson., The letter recommended to the Board that
persons in the Floyd Central area should now be allowed to receive water
meters; whereby the customer would pay the minimum water bill each month,
plus the usual hook-up fee. Contractors Sprigler and Patty are to be
given 20 meters each as per their previous requests., The Board agreed with
the contents of said letter,

The Optimist Club has offered to paint the fire hydrants for the
Town; if in turn, the Town will provide the paint necessary. Superintendent
Purvis Is to contact the Optimist Club to advise them that the Board has
gladly accepted their offer,

Robert Gibson moved the meeting be closed,
Respectful 1y submitted,
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Rita F. Tucker
Clerk-Treasurer

Robert E. Gibson
President
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